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PI Committee met with Area 17th Intergroups throughout the state and retrieve input from 
our previous efforts. 
 
March 9th, 2022  we conducted a presentation to Rotary Club of Waikiki much success. A lot 
of question were asked with answers provided. Thank you Adina for the referral 
 
Plans to possibly do a PI workshop this upcoming summer 
 
We are available to conduct online or in-person presentation 

 
A lot of great ideas was discussed and presented during our committee meeting (flyers, 
workshops, visit intergroups, fair presentations, etc.) 
 
We plan to meet again in upcoming months to discuss plans for the remaining 2022 
 
Working closely with GSC Sarah D. Intellectual Property Administrator and Patrick C. Public 
Information about how to properly use IP for online campaigns. 
  

 
 
 
 
Trusted servant, 
Bill M. 
PI-SCC 
 
 

 


